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EHR Incentive Programs Newly Designed 
Website The NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program is pleased to announce the 

launch of their newly designed website, which is now live and is 
located at the same address: https://www.emedny.org/meipass/ 

Contact Details 
New home and overview pages welcome visitors with program statistics, 
roadmap navigation, resource tables and an interactive webinar calendar 

1-877-646-5410 to focus on our mission to give providers the most accurate program 
emednyalert@csc.com information, attestation support and knowledge sharing of the NY 

Medicaid EHR Incentive Program. 

2013 Program Guidance 
Please be aware that new program guidance has been released by the 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) which impact the 
requirements of the program. The EHR Support Team advises that 
providers re-visit our eligibility, program prerequisite and participation 
year webpages and FAQs to become familiar with this new guidance. 

Deadline Reminder: Payment Year 2012 officially closed on March 
31, 2013 for Eligible Professionals (EP). NY Medicaid will accept 
Payment Year 2012 paper attestations for review until April 30, 2013. An 
EP is allowed to skip payment years without incentive payment penalty 
if the provider did not meet the March 31, 2013 or April 30, 2013 
deadline. 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance. 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 

Page 1 of 1 

mailto:emednyalert@csc.com�
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/�

